
 
 

 
 
 
 
25 March 2020 
 

 
BANKING SUPPORT SECURED. HOSPITALITY VENUES CLOSE UNDER GOVERNMENT 

MANDATE. 
 

 
Moa Group (NZX: MOA) gives an update following the recent requirement to close all Hospitality 
operations and Government business support package announcement. 
 
The Group confirms all venues were closed as of 24 March 2020, in line with the Government’s COVID-19 
requirements, and all employees continue to receive updates on our position. Discussions continue with 
our suppliers and landlords during this time. 
 
Moa Group acknowledges the business support packages offered by the Government. This, along with 
the additional and reaffirmed support of the Group’s banking partner, gives the Group confidence to 
navigate through the next financial year. 
 
The Beverages business confirms it is an essential service and its trading has been unseasonably strong in 
the current environment. The impact to our Hospitality business in the final weeks of the financial year 
(ending 31 March 2020) will impact the recent guidance provided to the market. The Group is currently 
assessing the significance of this impact and will update the market as new material information 
becomes available. 
 
For more information contact: 
Geoff Ross 
021 424219 
 
 
About Moa Group Limited 
 
Moa Group Limited (NZX: MOA) is a brewing and hospitality company owned by and based in New 
Zealand. The Group is made of two segments: Moa Beverages, which brews and distributes Moa branded 
craft beers and ciders, and Moa Hospitality, trading as Savor Group Limited, which owns and operates 
restaurants and bars across New Zealand following the acquisition of the Savor Group and Non Solo Pizza 
businesses in April and September 2019 respectively. 
 

    


